
Lockbox security box, 
size is 18*18*5'',steel cover ，
fan and bolts included. packing
with 4 hard fixed white foam
protection. PE bag with the
product .  put in outer carton box
for shipping . The 2*inner carton
put into one outer carton. The inner
carton and outer carton quality is
same. 

LN-SHELF-V

Model Desc

LN-SHELF-V
18*18*5 inch

LN-SHELF-V
21*24*8 inch

Lockbox security box,  size is
18*18*5'',steel cover ，fan and
bolts included. packing with 4
hard fixed white foam protection. 
PE bag with the  product .  put in 
outer carton box for shipping . 
The 2*inner carton put into one 
outer carton. The inner carton and
outer carton quality is same.

Lockbox security box,  size is
21*24*8'',steel cover ，fan and
bolts included. packing with 4
hard fixed white foam protection. 
PE bag with the  product .  put in 
outer carton box for shipping . 
The 2*inner carton put into one 
outer carton. The inner carton and
outer carton quality is same.


